
INVITATION TO BID 

 

The Supervisors of Lower Mifflin Township will be accepting sealed bid proposals 
for the following project:  

Relocation of a portion of Hunters Road in the 375 block. Project will consist of 
staking out & laying out project plans supplied by township. Demolition of current 
asphalt, cut, place, and compact to prepare & place base and prepare & place 
wearing coarse to finish roadway. Earthwork needed to include stripping topsoil 
and stockpiling of topsoil, cutting, placing, & compacting fill, replacing 6” of 
topsoil, exporting of remaining fill. Side of roadways will need lawn restoration to 
ensure vegetation growth.  

The materials specified herein shall meet the standard requirements of the 
Pennsylvania Department of Transportation.  Proposals must be on forms supplied 
by the Township.  Interested bidders should contact the secretary, Brandi Lay 
at 717-776-6121 or by writing Lower Mifflin Township, 529 Shed Road, Newville, 
PA, 17241 for specifications and forms.  

The Township reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to award the bid in 
the best interest of the Township.  

Bids will be opened at the Township Building during the regular monthly meeting 
scheduled for Thursday, June 29, 2023. Bids will be accepted until 6:00PM that 
evening and will be opened at approximately 7:30PM that same evening. 

 

Brandi Lay, Secretary 
Lower Mifflin Township 
 

 

tel:717-776-6121

